
Ortiz	Selected	as	January	Student	of	the	Month	
By	Judy	Rogers	
	
	 Jose	Ortiz	has	been	selected	as	the	Golden	Plains	High	School	Student	of	the	
Month	for	January.		GPHS	selects	a	student	each	month	that	is	in	good	academic	
standing,	expresses	a	positive	attitude	and	respect,	leadership	and	service.	
	 Jose	demonstrates	these	ideals	both	in	and	out	of	school.		He	works	hard	in	
the	classroom	and	has	been	on	the	honor	roll.		He	participates	in	extracurricular	
activities	including	football,	basketball,	and	track.		He	is	always	positive	in	his	
activities,	is	eager	to	volunteer	when	needed,	and	is	a	friend	to	all.	
	 In	addition	to	his	hard	work	at	school,	Jose	works	part	time	at	the	feedlot	and	
takes	responsibilities	for	his	younger	sisters.		A	senior,	Jose	is	the	son	of	Danna	and	
Carlos	Ortiz.		“It’s	an	honor	to	be	selected,”	said	Ortiz.		“I’m	proud	of	all	my	hard	
work.”	
	 		


